
 

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta 2150 | dpie.nsw.gov.au | 1 
 

Evonne Bennett 
Project Director 
Powering Sydney’s Future 
TransGrid 
 
Email: luke.fania@transgrid.com.au 
 
24/08/2020 
 

Dear Ms Bennett 
 

Powering Sydney’s Future (SSI 8583) 
 
I refer to your letter of 17 August 2020 regarding E32 and the timing of the Dilapidation Reports and your 
request to amend the timing in accordance with A8 of Schedule 2 of the Infrastructure Approval for the 
Powering Sydney’s Future Project (SSI 8583).  
 
The Department has carefully reviewed your request and accepts a change to the timing in condition A8 
of Schedule 2 for the Dilapidation Reports noting that the timing has been revised further to your letter of 
17 August 2020 in the most recent, and now approved, version of the Public Infrastructure Construction 
Environmental Management Plan Sub Plan (revision 6, 19 August 2020). 
 
If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact May Patterson on 02 8275 1190 or 
May.Patterson@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Nicole Brewer 
Director  
Energy Assessments 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary 


